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Secretary of the Commission D Uj) M h N
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units I and 2
Proposed Policy Statement: Nuclear Power Plant Access
Authorization Program

Gentlemen:

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) has review?d the NRC
Proposed Policy Statement on Access Authorization which was
published in the Federal Register (53 FR 07534) on March 9, 1988.
PG&E has also reviewed and endorses the comments made by the Nuclear
Utility Management and Resource Committee (NUMARC) which will be
submitted to your office on or about May 6, 1988, by NUMARC.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of
this letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

|

. D. Shit.e,

cc: A. I. Dame
J. B. Martin i

J. S. DeHartini |

R. G. Todaro
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